UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISS
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20885
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MEMORANDUM FOR: Chairman Hendrie
Commissioner Gilinsky
Commissioner Kennedy
Commissioner Bradford
Commissioner Ahearne

FROM : Harold R. Denton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

ations%ygr‘

' ‘THHJ : Exe
CRYSTAL RIVER UNIT 3

or for 0

SUBJECT:

Enclosed is a draft letter, Federal Register Notice, and Safety

Evaluation relative to restart of Crystal River Unit 3. I propose
to issue this by Friday, July 6, unless there is some interest from

the Commission for an informational briefing.

Soentril? LT

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosures:
As stated
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